Dear Ms. Linda Jackson,
| am writing to express my opposition to Midas Gold. Never believe the florist when he tells you the roses are free.

The South Fork of the Salmon needs to be protected from these interests. Their proposed plans are blasphemous. How
could anyone think that routing wild fish through a mile long tunnel is a good idea?

The SF Salmon holds within itself an intrinsic value that cannot be jeopardized.

Kind regards and God bless,
Matthew Moehr



